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Reporting Information

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for registering for the Inaugural South West Plastic Surgery Conference 2018. We hope you are 
looking forward to the event. We have complied some additional information for the conference, which 
is detailed below.

Time:

Registration opens: 08:30 AM
Please report to the registration desk just inside the entrance to the RILD building where you will be 
welcomed and issued a badge by the organising committee. If you are presenting a poster, the 
organising committee will direct you to where you should hang it during this period.
Conference begins: 09:00 AM

Venue:

RILD Building, Royal Devon and Exeter Hospital
Barrack Road
Exeter
EX2 5DW

Directions:

Please visit  http://www.rdehospital.nhs.uk/rild/how-to-find-us.htm for directions to the venue. There is 
hospital parking on site to be paid for by delegates.

Please bring with you:

•  A printed or electronic copy of the confirmation email of your place at the conference with your name.
•  Your University/Medical Student identification badge.

Dress code:

Smart-casual dress is recommended, although there is no specific dress code.

We look forward to welcoming you to the conference. Please email southwestpsc@gmail.com with any 
questions.

Best wishes,

Organising Committee
South West Plastic Surgery Conference 2018 


